

SR UNIT 1 OVERVIEW 3

1. Past Simple and Present Perfect- Read and write the correct form of the verbs in brackets:

Mustafa (try) _____ never _____ Vietnamese dishes before.

I (not see) _____ Keith since last Tuesday. I don't know where he is now.

_____ you (buy) _____ anything interesting recently?

Your daughters (say) _____ thanks to me when we met last Monday.

Where _____ she _____ (be) all day?

Why _____ your cousin(fall) _____ off her bike yesterday?

I _____ (know) Charles and Keith for 10 years. They are nice people.

2. Read this email from your British friend, Sandy.

From: Sandy

To:

Subject: Your visit

Hi,

I'm so excited that you're coming to stay with me for a week!

On your first evening here, there's a rock concert in our town. Would you like to go to the concert or would you prefer us to relax at home?

Also, shall we go climbing in the mountains while you're here?

Let me know if you have any questions.

See you soon,

Sandy

Write your email to Sandy. Write 25 words or more.

3. Read and write the correct name:

Petra

I grew up in Germany, but when I was 17, I moved to Spain so I could go to a tennis centre there. It was hard to be without my family and friends, especially when I hurt myself or got ill. However, my tennis improved a lot. After three years, I left the centre and began my career. I started playing in big competitions around the world. I did OK, but wasn't earning enough money, so I quickly decided to become a tennis coach instead. I now teach children who are just starting the game, which is fun.

Bea

When I was 14, my dad sent me to a tennis centre near my home in Italy. He thought I might become a top player like him, but I saw how much time he spent going from one country to another during his career, and I've never wanted that for myself. My favorite things at the tennis centre were spending time at the pool or having barbecues with friends in the evenings. I'm now a coach and teach young tennis starts at summer camps in Italy.

Sara

When I went to live in Spain so I could go to a famous tennis centre there, my dad came with me, and my mum stayed at home in Scotland. My tennis really improved during my two years there, but when I broke my foot, it became clear that a career as a tennis player wasn't going to be possible. I went home for a year and then returned to the centre to do a coaching course. I now teach the best young players in Scotland.

1. Who didn't enjoy tennis as much as other activities at the tennis centre?

2. Who had to change her future plan after an accident?

3. Who says she missed people from home while she was at the tennis centre?

4. Who went back to the tennis centre to learn to become a coach?

5. Who doesn't like the idea of travelling a lot for her job?

6. Who moved to a different country with a member of her family?

7. Who teaches tennis to young people who haven't played before?
